
We want your ideas! 
At our February meeting we decided lots of 
important things we would like to do next, such as 
another litter pick and trying to help people who 
are homeless.  We also thought there must be 
lots more we could be doing, so we sent a letter to 
all the grown ups to ask what they think the 
School Council should be thinking about.   

We are looking forward to hearing back from 
them!   
If you think of something the School Council 
could be doing PLEASE tell us, and we will get to 
work!   


